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Newsletter 28th March 2024

Easter 2024
Thank you to all our families who have 
supported our events over Easter.

The winners of the decorate an egg competition are -

Loui (Willow Class) and Oliver (Oak Class)

It was lovely to see lots of families 
supporting the PTA bingo, we raised £450.

Attendance Spring Term 2
Attendance for Spring Term 2

St Andrew - 93.6%
St David - 92.9%
St George - 94.3%
St Patrick - 94.7%

Winning House - St George

Punctuality - Willow Class

Goldfish Monitors (chosen from children with 
100% attendance for the week and no late marks)

Seb T, Charlie, Lacey Mai, Layla and Charlotte

Celebrations
Pupil of the term
Willow - Elliot
Cherry - Jazz
Larch - Layla
Oak - Jessica

Mr Usher - Marc

Miss Pope - Sallie

Tidy Classroom - Willow

Lunchtime Superstars
Miss Corker - Evan (Willow)
Miss Gavin - Eleanor
Miss Cliff - Mya
Mrs Isherwood - Ruby
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Up Coming Events
Monday 15th April - First Day Summer Term

Tuesday 16th April - Cherry Class Fire Station Visit

Wednesday 17th April - Oral Health 
Sessions for Reception, Year 2 and Year 5

Wednesday 17th April - Year 3 & 4 Cricket 
event (selected pupils will be taking part)

Monday 22nd April - Year 5 and 6 girls football 
event (selected pupils will be taking part)

Tuesday 23rd April - Cherry & 
Sycamore Class trip to The Blue Planet

Willow Class News 
What an egg-citing week we have had in Willow! 

The Easter Bunny left us some Easter eggs and 
chicks in the Maths Area! We have had lots of 
fun recognising numbers, counting out the 
corresponding number of chicks into the eggs 
and using our eyes and subitising with the eggs! 

We have been busy creating lots of Easter crafts, 
using a variety of materials and media. Our 
favourites were the Easter cards for our families 
and the Easter Bunny ears for our Easter 
performance in Church. The children are excited 
to perform the Easter songs for families in Church. 

The children have been writing their own 
versions of The Journey home with Hattie the hen 
going on lots of adventures. Hattie even went on 
an Easter Egg hunt and collected lots of eggs!

Then we finished off our Easter week by reading 
the story “We’re Going on an Egg Hunt” and  went 
on our very own Egg Hunt in our outdoor area! 

We have had such a wonderful half term in Willow. Thank 
you for all of your continued support. Happy Easter! 
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Cherry Class News 
In Year 3 and 4 Science we constructed rafts and 
tested them to see how many marbles they 
could hold before they sank! We had a great time 
working with a partner to combine our ideas and 
discuss why some worked better than others.

Larch Class News 
We finally baked our biscuits! Hop on over to our ‘x’ feed 
to have a look at a couple of pictures. We also finished 
our writeaway task this week, and had a great go at 
using commas, brackets and dashes for parenthesis to 
finish our half term off. See you after Easter!

Oak Class News
We have had another busy week leading us up to the 
Easter Holidays. We have continued to investigate 
electrical circuits by adding and removing components. 
We have also been practising our Easter Service songs, 
prayers, poems and quiz questions to share with parents 
and carers on our last day, our voices have sounded 
beautiful! Wednesday ended with a special treat being 
delivered to class, our last ever Westfield Easter Eggs.
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Sycamore Class News
We have had a brilliant week in the run up to Easter. We 
have completed lots of Easter activities; including making 
some chocolate cereal cakes. We had a great time 
working with our friends to melt the chocolate and mix 
the ingredients together. We added some marshmallows 
as an extra treat. I’m sure you will agree that they look 
delicious!
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